
 
Deputy Sheriff  

Applications for the 
position of Deputy Sheriff 

Worth County, IA 
are being accepted. 

 
Worth County offers a competitive benefits package that includes paid single health insurance 
with additional accident and critical care coverage, dental, vision, annuity contribution, IPERS 
and a take home vehicle. Residency requirement is 15 miles from the Worth County border. 

 

Submit to:   
Marty Martin 

Worth County Civil Service Commission 
900 8th Street North 

Northwood, IA  50459 
 

Applications can be obtained at 
The Worth County Sheriff’s Office 

1000 Central Avenue 
Northwood, IA  50459 

641-324-2481 
or Worth County’s Website at 
www.worthcountyiowa.gov 

 

Applications must be 
Postmarked by midnight 

April 30, 2025 
Testing for this position will be on May 31, 2025 

http://www.worthcountyiowa.gov/

